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News Release
 

 
January 27, 2020 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

MAPLE STREET STORM DRAIN AND ALLEYS REHABILITATION                    
PROJECT KICK-OFF 

A contract with R.E.Y. Engineers, Inc. for the 2020 Maple Street Rehabilitation Project design 
was approved by City Council on December 6, 2019, and is set to Kick-off this week. The 
design portion of the project includes surveying and geotechnical investigations in six different 
locations across town. The locations include the eastern most section of Maple Street from S. 
Harold Street to Lincoln Street and five alleys, shown in the image below.  
 
Crews from R.E.Y. Engineers and Geocon Consultants will be performing surface and 
subsurface exploration in these areas to gather data for the Rehabilitation Project. The work 
will be performed from January 29th through the 31st, between 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Portions of 
subject alleys and Maple Street may be temporarily blocked for up to an hour while work is 
performed and there will be no parking in these locations during the exploration. “No Parking” 
signs will be deployed over the course of the next day within these locations. Please observe 
all signage and traffic controls so that data can be collected efficiently and accurately. The 
crew will strive to maintain vehicular access to public and private areas. Your patience is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
 
If you wish to learn more about the project and receive regular updates, subscribe to the Maple 
Street Storm Drain and Alley Rehabilitation Project Notifications Portal of the City website at 
https://city.fortbragg.com/list.aspx.  
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Questions regarding this information should be directed to, Chantell O’Neal, Engineering 
Technician at (707) 961-2823 ext. 133. 


